
3/15/23, 9:31 AM Department of Environment and Natural Resources Mail - PROJECT BRIEFING AND TECHNICAL SCOPING FOR THE PROPO…

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=90712b6050&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1760391677531502309%7Cmsg-f%3A1760391677531… 1/1

DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

PROJECT BRIEFING AND TECHNICAL SCOPING FOR THE PROPOSED LONG
POINT NICKEL PROJECT OF BERONG NICKEL CORPORATION
1 message

Office of the Director <od@emb.gov.ph> Wed, Mar 15, 2023 at 8:31 AM
To: DENR <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com" <ardts.mimaropa@gmail.com>,
"penropalawan@denr.gov.ph" <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>, "cddmimaropa@gmail.com" <cddmimaropa@gmail.com>,
"enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com" <enforcement.mimaropa@gmail.com>

Good day!

On behalf of EMB CO, we would like to invite you to attend the Project Briefing
and  Technical  Scoping  of the  Proposed Long Point  Nickel  Project  of  Berong
  Nickel  Corporation  to be  located at Sitio Long Point, Brgy. Apurawan, Aborlan,
Palawan. The meeting will be conducted on 22 March 2023 (Wednesday, 10:00
am)  via  MS Teams.  (Kindly inform Ms.   Lei Gargar
thru  leonil_gargar@emb.gov.ph  for the participants from your end and submit to
her the participants' email addresses so that the meeting link will be sent out to them.)
 

The meeting aims to discuss and agree on the terms of reference of the Environmental
Impact Assessment Study (EIA) Study that will be required for the project. The results of the
project’s EIA study serve as the basis of this Office on the issuance of its Environmental
Compliance Certificate.  We would highly appreciate it if you could provide us with your
comments on or before 21 March 2023 (see attached EIA Screening Form). 

For access to the relevant documents, such as  Public Scoping Report and Project
Description, etc., please click on the link below:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1IEiwUsqIU8Gr1VRZSPMNXfjC2412v
WaY?usp=share_link

Thank you for your usual cooperation and support of the EIA system.

Office of the Director
Environmental Management Bureau
DENR Compound, Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City, 1116
Telephone No. (02) 8539-4378
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